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TAKE SURVEY

Construction Industry Wages Act Update

 
The MCAM/ECAM joint nomination of Shawn Henry endorsed by the Manitoba Employers Council (MEC) was accepted by 
the Minister of Labour and Immigration.   Honorable Malaya Marcelino appointed Shawn Henry as one of 7 employer 
representatives to the CIWA advisory committee.  Shawn represented MCAM on the Minister’s 2021 CIWA Advisory 
Committee, providing positive outcomes for the Mechanical Industry. In representing MCAM and ECAM, Shawn will be 
consulting an Industry advisory committee comprised of Mechanical and Electrical Contractors representative of all ICI 
sectors, urban, rural, union and open shop.  Ensuring representation for the Electrical Industry in the 2025-2028 wage 
deliberations.   The first meeting of the Minister’s committee will take place August 27th.

The MCAM-ECAM membership consultation regarding updates to the Construction Industry Wage Act Schedule may be 
found by clicking the button.

  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HGZLQ36
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